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DR# 2018-57926

Missing Person

Location of Incident: 17200 block of South Avenue B %2, Somerton, AZ

On Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at approximately 10:00 a.m., the Yuma County Sheriff's Office received a
report of a missing person from the 17200 block of South Avenue B Y.

Deputies spoke to the reporting party who stated that the missing person,
identified as Lorraine Marie Mumma, 73, of Somerton, was last seen on Monday,
June 25, 2018 at her home.

Ms. Mumma is described as 5°03” tall, approximately 115 pounds, with brown
hair and brown eyes. She was last seen wearing a white shirt, tan pants and a
straw hat. Ms. Mumma is unable to verbally communicate due to a medical
condition.

Continuous efforts to locate Ms. Mumma by the Sheriff's Office have been
unsuccessful.

Lorraine Marie Mumma

Anyone with information regarding the whereabouts of Ms. Mumma is asked to contact the Yuma County
Sheriff’'s Office at 928-783-4427 or 78-CRIME to remain anonymous.
You can also visit our website at www.yumacountysheriff.org to submit an anonymous tip.

Information Released By: Alfonso Zavala, Public Information Officer
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